
 

The Pinal County Sheriff’s Citizens on Patrol Program  is Seeking Classic and 
Custom Vehicles for COP’S CLASSICS AND CUSTOMS CAR SHOW  
October 10, 2013 Pinal County, Arizona 

 
Calling all car owners! Got a 
classic or custom car or truck 
you want to show off? How hot 
is your ride? Find out for 
yourself at the C.O.P.’s Classics 
and Customs Car Show, 
November 24, 2013, at the 
Poston Butte High School on 
Gantzel Road in San Tan Valley, 
AZ.  We’re asking any car clubs, 
enthusiasts, or businesses that 
cater to the classic and custom 
vehicle community to get the 
word out for car owners to sign 
up and show their vehicles. 
The show will feature up to 200 
cars from classics and customs 
to street rods and muscle cars. 
There will be 14 trophy classes 
from antiques (pre-1932) to 
modern day vehicles including 
special trophies for works in 
progress and entries for bus, 
electic, 4 x4 and be entered in 
our category for specialty 
transportation class.  Of course, 
we will have the special 
Sheriff’s Choice Award. The 
entry fee for vehicles is only 
$25 and includes a free dash 
plaque and T-Shirt to the first 

100 entries.  The COP’s CLASSICS AND CUSTOMS CAR SHOW will benefit The Pinal County Sheriff’s Citizens on 
Patrol (COP) program which is comprised of citizen volunteers serving as the "eyes and ears" of our communities. 
Admission is free to the public and everyone is welcome. Business and food vendors will be on hand along with 
raffle prizes, DJ and music, and plenty of free parking. For more information about Citizens on Patrol, please 
contact Pat Prince at 520-483-1805 or pat.prince@pinalcountyaz.gov.  For information about vehicle registration, 
or vendor booths,contact  our car show Committee Chairman, Doug Horner, at 480 204 6201 or 
carshow@pcsocop.com.  Thank you for your support! 
 
The Pinal County Sheriff’s Citizens on Patrol (COP) is comprised of citizen volunteers serving as the "eyes and 

ears" of our communities. Citizens on Patrol volunteers are provided training by AZ Post Certified Deputies, fully 

equipped patrol vehicles, office space and meeting facilities. Uniforms and equipment are provided through funds 

donated to the COP Program. Volunteers with Citizens on Patrol contribute approximately 13,000 volunteer hours 

per year and have saved taxpayers over $1,000,000 in wage equivalency savings while patrolling communities to 

create a visual deterrent to crime under the leadership of Sheriff Paul Babeu and COP Program Director, Pat Prince. 
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